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Believe Engage Aspire Nurture your child’s FIELD of dreams 
24th February 2020. 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 

SATs Booster Group 
 
In preparation for SATs in May 2020, and giving your child every opportunity to succeed and meet the 
national expected standard, we are formally inviting them to attend after school booster sessions.  
 
Our booster sessions will take place from either before school, lunch time or after school as detailed 
below.  This is a fantastic opportunity for your child to help increase their knowledge and confidence in a 
small group environment with an experienced member of staff to assist them with new concepts and any 
areas that they feel less confident in. The sessions will be fun and interactive and allow the children to 
access their learning in a different way. 
 
Your child has been selected to attend the following booster sessions: 
Monday 12.30 – 1pm           Writing with Mrs Dickinson 
Monday 3.30 – 4pm               Maths with Mrs Jeffs/Miss Mack                        
Tuesday 8.15am – 8.45am           Reading with Mrs Haynes                           
Tuesday 12.30 – 1pm               Reading with Miss Skidmore 
Wednesday 12.30 – 1pm          Writing with Mrs Craddock                                 
Thursday 12.30 – 1pm              Year 1 Phonics with Miss Longhurst                 
          
Once the children have signed up to the group, it is important that they attend each week in order to 
gain maximum impact from this wonderful opportunity.  
 
The sessions start week beginning Monday 2nd March 2020.  Please complete the reply slip below and 
return to school as soon as possible to confirm you are happy for your child to attend and that you will 
collect your child from reception at 4pm. 
 
If you have any questions please contact Mrs Craddock.   
 
Many thanks for your continued support. 
 
Year 2 Team 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

SATs Booster Group 
 
I give permission for _________________________________ to attend the booster groups after school 
every week starting the week beginning 2nd March 2020. 
 
 
I will pick my child up from school reception at 4pm 
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